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SCB Newsletter - June 12, 2023

“Always find time for the things that make you feel happy to be alive.”
— Matt Haig

SCB Families:

Today, you could feel the
happiness in the building - the
sun was out, it was a free dress
day and it is almost summer
break.

As I reflect on this year, I think
back to how we started. All year
long, through good times and
very sad times, this community
came together to support one another. When I describe our school to others, I remain
in awe about how much friendship the SCB community shares. Our mission of
sharing Christ's love with the world is lived out every day through our students,
parents, faculty and staff. It is truly a beloved community.

As we prepare to depart for the summer, I am so thankful to our teachers for helping
all of our students make progress and learn. Our report cards and MAP assessments
are showing that notable progress has been made, including in those learning areas
we had flagged with Covid-related impacts. You will see your student's MAP results
alongside report cards this week - if you have any questions, please don't hesitate to
let us know.

In closing, please join us after school on Wednesday for a piece of cake and a
goodbye to our teachers who are retiring; Mrs. Henckel and Mrs. Phillips will be
missed by all of us - they have made a big impact on SCB during their years here.

I hope you all have a restful and relaxing summer. Thank you for making this school
year so special.

St. Charles Borromeo, pray for us.

Beth O'Reilly
Principal, SCB

#scbtacoma #scblightstheworldwithkindness #scbbethelight
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School Happenings

Upcoming Events:

June 13 - AM Field Day & SCOPE Lunch
June 14 - End of the Year Mass @ 9 AM
June 14 - Dismissal @ 10:30 AM
June 14 - Cake Social - Feist Hall 10:30 AM
June 14 - Report cards home
June 15 - School Commission @ 5 PM
June 19 - SCB Summer programming begins

Thank you SCOPE!

2022-23 SCOPE contributions were vital for us
at SCB - Thank you to our amazing parent
group for everything! Here are just some of the
highlights of our year - Thank you SCOPE!

Boosterthon: fun + money to support
school furnishings
$750 grant for each teacher to cover
expenses for his or her classroom
Desserts and support for New Parent
Orientation
New Family Mentors
Used Uniform Sales
Hot dog lunch on the first day of school



Treats for the teachers' lounge
Teacher Carts and Meals
SCOPE coffee hours
Blue Mouse Movie night
Advent Festival support
Mother-Son Game Night
Father-Daughter Dance
Door decorating
One-stop-shop school supply ordering
MOD Pizza takeover
Bliss ice cream takeover
Brown Bear car wash ticket sales
Coat drive
Support for the Musical
Backpack drive
Bus sponsorship for second-graders to St.
James Cathedral
Rainiers game night
Support of Field Day (coming
tomorrow!) 

 

Quick Notes:

Field Day:
Next Tuesday, June 13th is Field Day. Please
check out Mr. Malo's website for all the
necessary information!
Mr. Malo's Field Day Website

If you are interested in volunteering for Field
Day, click here!

Summer Homework
Please see the following website to work on
summer homework! New student accounts will
be set up to get access to IXL in late June. Middle School Math and ELA placement
will also be completed by end of June.

Grandparents Day Photos:
​If you would like to see all the photos Grey Media took on Grandparents Day, Click
Here!

​SCB Athletics:
If you participated in the spring track season, please return your jersey to the front
office in a ziplock bag labeled with the student's name.

Calendar for 23-24:
Please see the calendar for your planning for next school year - Calendar. Please

https://sites.google.com/stcharlesb.org/mrmalo/upcoming-events/field-day
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f094daaac23a4fc1-field1/122668765#/
https://www.stcharlesb.org/summer-homework
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/iydsiiuqdebg51w600skk/h/Photos?dl=0&subfolder_nav_tracking=1
https://www.stcharlesb.org/news/detailed-calendar-for-23-24


subscribe to our google calendar alerts! Link for Google Calendar. To subscribe: click
on the + in the bottom right-hand corner.

Physicals for 2023 Athletics:
Just a reminder for those students in 6th through 8th grades, athletics require a
physical on file. If you plan on running cross country or track, playing basketball or
volleyball, please make sure you get a doctors form with your current physical to
play sports. If you have questions, please contact Ms. Jaimie in the main office.
(jturner@stcharlesb.org)

Medication Reminder:
The end of the school year is quickly approaching. If your child keeps medication in
the nurse’s office, please remember to pick up your child’s medication(s) on the last
day of school, Wednesday June 14th by 11am. If you are unable to pick up your
child’s medication, please speak with the school nurse no later than June 5th to make
alternative arrangements.

Any medications left in the Health Office AFTER June 14th will be discarded.

​Food Bank:
For the month of June, we are collecting fruit snacks for Leo's Food Bank.

SCB Social:
Please also send us your photos of your child participating in any school related
events to scbsocial@stcharlesb.org

SCB Robotics

SCB Robotics, The Holy Cows, is planning for the fall! If
your student from grade 4 - 8 is interested in robotics,
please contact our new robotics coach, Jen Veal at
jmerringer@gmail.com.

We are going to have a great season!

Wild Wild West Applause Auction

Wild Wild West Applause Auction Survey

We would love your feedback as we begin planning
next year's auction.

Please Click Here to take our Auction Survey!

https://www.stcharlesb.org/school-calendar
mailto:scbsocial@stcharlesb.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSelw2P6MmS3UqHiZgdpA05u1syEfY_YJnvGqXm9qKZUThV4Yw/viewform?usp=sf_link


Last Chance for
Party Opportunities!

We still have spots available for the
following parties:

End of the Year Pool Party for
incoming 4th - 8th grades
Back to School Pool Party for
Incoming Kinder - 3rd grades
Back to School Moms' Brunch for
all SCB moms!

The opportunity to purchase these
parties will close on Friday!

Purchase a ticket to any of these parties
here!

More SCB News and Information

SCRIP (RaiseRight)

Get your SCRIP purchases in this week!
SCRIP sales for the final week of school are:
Monday AM 8:10-8:40
Monday PM 2:45 - 3:15
Tuesday PM 2:45 - 3:15

You can also purchase scrip during the summer after mass on select
weekends & on RaiseRight.com (only reloads & ecard purchases).

If you have any questions, please email scrip@stcharlesb.org

School Supply ordering for Fall

Make fall shopping a breeze by going to:
https://www.shopttkits.com/

Account/School Number: 59162

Supplies will be delivered to SCB in the summer
and waiting on your child's desk the first day of
school!

Sale ends June 25th.

https://stcharlesb.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/WildWildWestApplauseAuction/MultiPurchaseOpportunities/tabid/1370286/Default.aspx
mailto:scrip@stcharlesb.org
https://www.shopttkits.com/


SCB Summer

We are excited to announce this year's SCB
Summer offerings.

We will have:
Academic Camps
Art Camps
Summer Day Camps
Dance Camps

Click on the link below for more information:
SCB Summer Website

 

2023 - 2024 Uniform Information

We have chosen two vendors to partner with for
school uniforms for the 2023-2024 school year.

We are reintroducing Dennis as a preferred provider
for uniforms at SCB. Please visit their website and use
the below code to access our uniform styles.
Dennis Uniform School Code: XTC375
Dennis Uniforms

We will also continue our partnership with School Uniforms by Tommy Hilfiger for
the upcoming school year. Please visit their website and use the below code to access
our uniform styles.
Tommy Hilfiger School code: STCH02
​Uniforms by Tommy Hilfiger

***Some parents have reported that the girl's plaid items are running small.
​They advise to size up.***

SCOPE News and Information

https://www.stcharlesb.org/scb-summer
https://www.dennisuniform.com/collections/xtc375
https://www.globalschoolwear.com/


Brown Bear Car Wash Tickets on
Sale Now!

SCOPE is selling $12 car wash tickets, each good for one (1) Beary Clean car
wash at any Brown Bear Car Wash tunnel location.

St. Charles gets $9.50 back on each ticket!

They make great gifts for Dads & Grads!

Ticket Order Form

Drop off all orders to the school office with payment by Tuesday, June 13th!

Upcoming Events

Calling all Bellarmine, St. Leo or Aquinas
Alumn!

Join your classmates July 14-16 for a fun filled Alumni
Weekend at Bellarmine Prep!

Golf contest, Bite and Brew, Mass and Campus tours!
Please visit
https://www.bellarmineprep.org/alumni/alumni-
weekend for more information and registration.

Any questions please contact:
Amy Conner, Alumni Relations Manager
Bellarmine Preparatory School
connera@bellarmineprep.org

https://files.ecatholic.com/27861/documents/2023/5/Car wash flyer.pdf?t=1685463238000
https://www.bellarmineprep.org/alumni/alumni-weekend
mailto:connera@bellarmineprep.org


  
St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School

7112 South 12th Street
Tacoma, WA 98465

253-564-5185

Our newsletters are also on our website- check it out!
https://stcharlesb.org/good-news

Subscribe to our e-calendar: https://www.stcharlesb.org/school-
calendar

Contact Us
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